
Commercial Installs:  All schools have now had the 

equipment installed and commissioned. There were some 

issues with system     configuration, and some technical 

issues with light   switches etc. These have been resolved, 

and data is flowing into the project for analysis. We are 

very thankful for the participating schools under-

standing and continued support. 

 

Domestic Installs:  All homes except one now have the 

equipment installed. There are 4 left to commission and 

switch on, and these are due for completion in October. 

We would like to thank all participants’ for their           

continued support with access to their homes. 

Most homes have their tablets issued, and although there 

are still some issues with the data, we are working hard to 

get these functioning properly. Knowle West Media Centre 

will continue to work with participants and keep them in-

formed of progress. 

Sub Station Installs:  All the monitoring equipment is 

now installed in the   local sub-stations. This is now cap-

turing all the required data to analyse how your local 

electricity network is performing. 

What’s next?  The University of Bath is beginning assess 

the data from all homes and schools to make sure that the 

system is performing in the most efficient way.  
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Useful contact information: 

Knowle West media Centre: 0117 903 0444 
Repairs: Telephone 0117 922 2200 (Option One) Monday to Friday, 8.30am to 6pm.  repairorders@bristol.gov.uk   
Emergency  out of hours contact: Telephone: 0117 922 2050 
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